





Hunslet Moor Primary School Headteacher: Miss H Darley Telephone: 0113 271 7257

Email: Enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk

23 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

New System - Water Bottles in School

Following parental feedback, we will be introducing a new system for school water bottles effective after half term.

From Monday 3rd June 2024, pupils are encouraged to bring their own water bottle from home, take it home each evening to be cleaned and brought back to School the following day.

Water bottles should be appropriate for School – made of plastic with the child's name on and no offensive slogans, or alternatively, pupils can choose to take the plastic water bottle they have in school home on a daily basis. This is particularly important as the warmer weather hopefully arrives, so pupils can stay hydrated throughout the day.

We appreciate your co-operation with this new system. If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the School Office.

Yours sincerely,

n. Harry

Hannah Darley Headteacher

> The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Dellow, Miss H Darley, Miss L Bolger, Mrs L Hemingway, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham







